

411th Engineer Brigade (Theater Army)
LSA Anaconda
APO AE 09391
July 12, 2007

Dear American Troop Support Team,

Thank you for the support your organization has demonstrated to the 411th Engineer Brigade during our deployment as part of Operation Iraqi Freedom. We are nearing the end of our 15 month mobilization, and will soon be reunited with family and friends.

As a token of our gratitude for your generous support, we have enclosed a United States Flag flown on Flag Day, June 14th, 2007, over our Headquarters in Balad, Iraq. Additionally, we have enclosed a Certificate of Authenticity and a map of Iraq. On the map, you will find an inset photo of our Commanders and Staff.

Your patriotic generosity has meant a great deal to each of us during this time away from home. We wish you all the best, and ask that you continue to support those Soldiers, Sailors, Airmen and Marines who continue to be in harms way around the world. May God Bless America.

Michael J. Silva

Brigadier General, US Army

Michael & Silva

Commanding Officer